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November 1, 2012

Genevieve Donart,  P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87108
RE:
Casitas de Colores –  Grading & Drainage Plan for Building Permit
215 Lead Ave.  S.W.         

P.E. Stamp:  10/23/12   ( K14-D087A )
Dear Ms. Donart,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-24-2012, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  
As we discussed, the rock swales for roof drainage to the alley gutters, on the N. and S. ends of Block F, Building 3, are adequate for drainage purposes.  However, they may be in conflict with sidewalk requirements.  If this is true, please notify us as soon as possible for review of any revision.  
Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the Building Permit plan sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. 

Prior to our release of a Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer’s Certification of substantial compliance with this plan will be required, per the DPM checklist.

This project will require a Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) and a NPDES permit for storm water discharge during construction.  

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports must comply with the requirements of the new permit.  Review at:  

ftp://ftp.nmenv.state.nm.us/www/swqb/NPDES/Permits/NMS000101-AlbuquerqueMS4.pdf 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by email at grolson@cabq.gov, or telephone 505-924-3695.

Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  K14/D087A
c.pdf
Addressee via Email  gennyd@iacivil.com
	Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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